
Certainly! Here's a simple example: 

--- 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to extend my heartfelt thanks 

for your interest in volunteering with [Organization's Name]. We truly 

appreciate the time and effort you put into your application and your 

enthusiasm for our cause. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we have chosen 

to move forward with other candidates for this particular opportunity. 

This decision was not made lightly, as we had many excellent 

applications. 

We genuinely value your passion and dedication, and we encourage you to 

apply for future volunteer opportunities with us. Your desire to make a 

difference is truly commendable, and we hope to have the chance to work 

with you in the future. 

Thank you once again for your interest and for your understanding. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization's Name] 


